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Aloha Representative Mele Carroll, Chair, Maile Shimabukuro, Vice Chair, and members
of the Committee on Hawaiian Affairs..

I write in strong support ofHCR 166/HR 133 REQUESTING THE OFFICE OF
HAWAIIAN AFFAIRS WITH THE ASSISTANCE OF THE BERNICE PAUAHI
BISHOP MUSEUM TO DEVELOP A PLAN TO IMPLEMENT REPLICAS OF
HAWAIIAN HALE ON THE STATE CAPITOL LAWN SURROUNDED BY
TROPICAL FOLIAGE FOR REST AREAS.

Thank you for your support of this measure.




